
 
Book Donation for MUPY Staff and Students
 

October 5, 2020 
 
On Monday, October 5, 2020, MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree Jaturanpinyo, Deputy
Dean for General Administration, and Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit, Deputy Dean for
Finance, received a book donation, in total 577 English textbooks, in the fields of Medicine,
Pharmaceutical Science, and Business Administration from Chem Sources Ltd., Part, led by Mr.
Chuchart Sirampuch, MUPY’s alumnus (Rx26). The textbooks will be served at the relevant libraries
under the university network.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2813


